
Minute’s silence observed by
LNER staff in Edinburgh

Owing  to  the  continuing  lockdown
there were no formal observances of
the  minute’s  silence  today,  but
LNER  staff  stopped  to  recognise
those who died from Covid-19 during
the last year.
LNER staff marking the minute’s silence one year on from the
first lockdown. Video courtesy of LNER
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